Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, June 27, 1983

Selectmen Met at 7:30
Present, Leslie MacNeil, John Jones and Katherine Ringy

Mr. Charles Frank and Frank Livington requested repairs to White
Birch Point Road.

Gladys Newhall of Bennington and Gordon Allen spoke of the repairs
to be mad on the Conval School Roof and using extra surplus funds
beyond budget appropriations.

Road Agent, George Cole, Jr. spoke to the Selectmen about the work his
crew is doing and plans for the coming week.

Mr. & Mrs Phil Whitney of Pierce Lake information on the fire maps,
and asked that the Fire Dept. be advised of their property on
Wheelers Cove.

Sandy Frosch asked about selling drinks in paper cups at the Town
Beach.

Selectmen aesepted the resignation of the tax collector Janice Boatright.

K. M. Ring






